[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Our Valued Customers and Partners,

First of all,...................... would like to thank you for your supports.
We are happy to inform that Day of Southern Liberation for National Reunification holiday 30/4 will be off as follows:
Holiday duration: ...................
We will back to work on ............................
We wish all you and your family a nice holiday.

With best regards!

